Hooksett Sewer Commission

July 22, 2011

Special Meeting

Present Were: Chairman Sidney Baines, Commissioner Raymond Robb, Commissioner Roger Bergeron, Superintendent Bruce Kudrick, Steve Sylvan and Don Graves of Graves Engineering, Gene Forbes, Paul Clinghan and Nelson Thibault of Holye Tanner, and Paul Heirtzler, Ken Kessler and Franz Vail from the NH Department of Environmental Services.

The meeting was called to discuss the progress of Phase 2A Construction of the Hooksett Wastewater Plant.
No decisions were made.
Respectfully Submitted
Commission Raymond Robb Clerk